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| support the proposed code amendment to allow trails as an outright permitted use in the Industrial
Forest Natural Resource Land.

A single track non-motorized trail has minimal to no impact on the environment or forest practices,
particularly if constructed within the six year period following harvest. Streamlining the current
process with this amendment will allow much more efficient use of resources dedicated to recreation
in the county and facilitate the development of needed trail opportunitiesin the near term.

Sincerely,
Art Tuftee, Trail Designer/Builder


mailto:pdscomments@co.skagit.wa.us

